
  

 

 

 

 

NAVIGATION  
ADVISORY NOTICE  

 

LITTLE OUSE 
__________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    Until further notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 

LOCATION:   Upstream of Brandon Lock 
__________________________________________________ 
 

DETAILS: 
 

Please be aware of a fallen 
tree which is partially 
blocking the navigation 
approximately 200 metres 
upstream of Brandon Lock 
(left-hand bank). 
 
We are looking into the 
removal of this tree, but in 
the meantime boaters are 
requested to proceed with 
caution if proceeding 
(subject to strong stream 
conditions being lifted). 

 

Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager 
20 February 2020 

__________________________________________________ 

  

You can contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Great Ouse 
Waterways Team. 

 
www.VisitAnglianWaterways.org 


